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7th March 2024 

Year 9 and 10 Popstars 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Your young person has been invited to attend a workshop at Stewards Academy as part of their role as a 

Passmores Popstar. The workshop will be delivered by an outreach team from Cambridge University advising 

the young people on all things University, A-levels and next steps.  

The talk will start at 2.00pm and students will be transported over to Stewards via minibus. Our intention is to 

dismiss the students from Stewards to make their own way home at the end of the school day. If you would 

prefer them not to, we can absolutely bring them back to Passmores at the end of the session. 

If you have previously consented to your young person attending local trips and visits, we will consider this as 

sufficient consent. Equally if you would prefer your young person not to attend, please inform me via email at 

s.henderson@passmoresacademy.com.  

It looks set to be fantastic session and I knows the students will find it informative and aspirational.  

Your faithfully,  

 

Miss Stephanie Henderson 

Teacher of English/Popstars Leader 
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